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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
 

Mrs Howard - Update 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to share some important news regarding a staff member of our school community. Mrs Howard, who has 
been a dedicated staff member at Antingham & Southrepps Primary School and Nursery since 2016, will unfortunately no 
longer be working with us due to medical reasons. 
 
Mrs Howard has made significant contributions to our school in her roles as a Midday Supervisor and Breakfast Club 
Supervisor. She has worked closely with the children, providing them with a supportive, nurturing and enriching 
experience during these crucial times of the day. Her commitment to fostering a positive environment has been evident in 
her interactions with both students and staff and she has been an integral part of our school's daily operations and 
success over the past eight years. 
 
Mrs Howard's dedication extended beyond her supervisory roles. She has been actively involved in various school events 
and activities, always striving to enhance the school community and build strong relationships with parents, carers, and 
wider community. Her efforts have not only enriched the lives of the children but have also strengthened the ties within 
our community. 
 
It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Howard. Her absence will undoubtedly be felt by all of us. We 
understand that this news may come as a surprise and may be difficult for many to process. We encourage you to speak 
with your children about Mrs Howard's departure and offer them support as they adjust to this change. 
 
Despite this unfortunate turn of events, we remain hopeful for Mrs Howard's future. We wish her a speedy and full 
recovery and hope that she will visit us again soon. Her contributions to our school have left a lasting impact and she will 
always be a valued member of our school family. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
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